
 

December 6, 2022 

Dear Friends of GSA: 

Last Friday I let Sally Mills, chair of the GSA Board of Trustees, know that this will be 
my last year as Head of School. I will step down on June 30. It is time for me to move 
on to new things, and for GSA to benefit from new leadership.  

Serving the children and families of the Blue Hill peninsula, as well as communities 
around the country and the world, has been the high point of my professional life. The 
town academy model of a school is distinctive and powerful, and I have found it 
endlessly intriguing, full of both challenges and rewards not found in most schools. 

I look forward to continuing to serve the GSA community over the next seven months. 
There is still much to do this year to ensure that the Academy is in the strongest 
possible position when my successor begins in July. 

Thank you all for your support and care for GSA during these past eight years, and 
thank you, especially, to all the parents and guardians who have entrusted their children 
to our care and education. 

With great respect, 

  

Tim Seeley 

Head of School 

 


